THE TOWN of COCHECTON PLANNING BOARD MEETING JUNE 29, 2017

The meeting was convened at 7:30 p.m. with members reciting the Pledge to the flag.

A quorum was established. Those members in attendance were Chairman Earl Bertsch, George Walter, James Crowley, George Blaso, and Neal Halloran. Absent were Joe Manaseri and Peter Pierce.

Attendees included Sheila Schultz and Frank Kratz.

CORRESPONDENCE:

None

The May 25, 2017 Planning Board Minutes were deferred until the next meeting.

OLD BUSINESS:

Chairman Earl Bertsch reported a brief summary of the Public Hearing Discussion regarding the Summer Camps Moratorium. Earl reported further discussion will be held July 12, 2 017 at 7:00 p.m. at the Cochecton Town Hall. The consensus of those Board Members present was the Town of Cochecton does not need a Moratorium.

NEW BUSINESS:

Chairman Earl Bertsch reported a request for a joint meeting between Town of Bethel and Town of Cochecton Planning Board members for discussion only regarding a real property issue located within both townships. Three members of each Planning Board were requested to attend. However, any other members may be present without comment.

The meeting is to be held on July 20th, 2017 at 7:00 p. m. at Dr. Duggan School location. Jim Crowley and George Blaso volunteered to attend with Earl Bertsch. George Walters will serve in the event he is need to be representative of the Town of Cochecton Planning Board. Discussion followed with numerous questions raised. Neal Halloran cautioned that both Town Planning Boards need to be approached separately depending upon the discussion meeting's outcome.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:55 p.m. on motion of George Walter.

The next meeting will be held July 27, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. at the Cochecton Town Hall.

Joy Bertsch
Volunteer recorder
Town of Cochecton Planning Board

on/27/2017: approved without exception.